
November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 

 
Winter Music Showcase Auditions 
 
I am delighted to inform you of our winter music showcase, which will take place on 
Tuesday 19th December 2023. However, first and foremost, before we can get the event 
up and running and ready for an audience, we need some performers!  
 
The music department will be holding auditions on Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
from 3pm to 4pm in the Orsino building. Students need to register in advance to secure 
an audition slot. Therefore, if your child would like to participate, please complete the 
following form by Monday 20th November 2023: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=T6a4Qoa2K0uNTbNDGb5rC8M
CWMro8ohDoIqPsHYa2ldUQUwzVlIxT0NPMk8xSlQwTjdYUUNMMk44NC4u  
 
Audition pieces can be anything from a solo singer or group to a music band, solo 
instrumental, or anything inbetween.  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing pieces from the wealth of talent that we 
have across the school and hope to see as many students turn up as possible. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school via our 
new parents@uhs.org.uk email address. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
J Dawson 
Music Leading Practitioner  
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